THE TUNBRIDGE WELLS BOROUGH COUNCIL
(OFF-STREET PARKING PLACES)
AMENDMENT No.1) ORDER 2022

The Tunbridge Wells Borough Council in exercise of its powers under Section 35 of the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and the Traffic Management Act 2004 (‘the 2004 Act’) and all
Regulations and Orders made in exercise of the powers conferred by the 2004 Act and all
other powers intends to make an Order. The effect of this Order will be to supplement and
amend the Tunbridge Wells Borough Council (Parking Places) Order 2019 to reflect recent
changes in legislation and update definitions and conditions of use in respect of electric
vehicle charging in car parks.

A copy of the proposed order and statement of reasons may be inspected during normal
office hours at Gateway Services, ‘The Amelia Scott’ building, Monson Way, Tunbridge Wells.
The notice can also be viewed at tunbridgewells.gov.uk/consultation where your comments,
support or objections can be made. Alternatively, you can write to the Parking Manager,
Tunbridge Wells Borough Council, Town Hall, Tunbridge Wells TN11RS, to be received no
later than 13 May 2022. Should you require any further information, please contact Parking
Services on 01892 526121 or email parkingrestrictions@tunbridgewells.gov.uk
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This Order is necessary due to the implementation of new legislation ‘The Civil Enforcement of Road
Traffic Contraventions (Approved Devices, Charging Guidelines and General Provisions) (England)
Regulations 2022’ and to ensure information concerning electric vehicle charging in car parks is
clarified.




